American Society for Indexing

CHAPTER/SIG COMMITTEE REPORT 
FOR PAST YEAR
Please return this report electronically no later than April 23, 2019.

Email to: gwen@asindexing.org 
AND to either the Chapter Liaison or SIG coordinator (see below)

Name of Chapter/SIG:  Pacific Northwest Committee             Date:  4/19/19

Name of lead officer:  Judy Staigmiller, chair
Email:  judyannst@gmail.com; judy@inorderindexing.com

Name of Board Liaison/Coordinator (please select one):
_X_Devon Thomas, d.thomas1@comcast.net (Chapters)

__Michele Combs, mrothen2@twcny.rr.edu  (SIGs)
Other Committee officers (names and email addresses): 

Sam Arnold-Boyd, program chair, cascadeindexing@gmail.com
Angela Howard, treasurer, AHtechnical@cox.net

Number of members as of April 2019: 41

Income in 2018:
Please list by type. Examples: $300 from August 2018 meeting; $140 Chapter allotment
statement attached separately
Expenses in 2018:
Please list by type. Examples: $240 for August 2018 meeting (lunch, room rental and honorarium)
statement attached separately 

Account balance:
statement attached separately

There is a discrepancy of $.10 between the reports of PNW and ASI. Angela Howard plans to research this as she has time. The PNW Committee officers are willing to assume that ASI's report is correct, if this is OK with ASI itself.
Activities in 2018
Please describe all activities for the last year (APRIL 2018 TO APRIL 2019):
(Use as much space as desired; attach extra pages if needed.)
Sept. 15, 2018: Annual Meeting, Springhill Marriott, Vancouver, WA. Twenty-one registrants, including two speakers. Topics included indexing in digital environments, planning for disasters and unexpected events, working with the new tax law, and a “knotty bits” discussion. Social events included the options of lunch and an exploration of Fort Vancouver on Friday afternoon, dinners Friday and Saturday nights, and a networking lunch break on Saturday. A Chapter board meeting was held on Suinday, Sept. 16.

Ongoing activities include maintenance of the Chapter website. The Chapter newsletter is published twice a year.
